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IN REPLY REFER TO: 

SF-079161 (WF) 
3162.7-3 (07400) 

United States Department of the Interior 

BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT 
Farmington District Office 

1235 La Plata Highway, Suite A 
Farmington, New Mexico 87401 

July, 17, 1997 

Mr. Thomas W. DeLong 
Superintendent/Engineer 
P.O. Box 2810 
Farmington, NM 87499 

RE: Downhole Commingling 
No. 24 Candado 
1070' FSL & 830' FWL 
Section 9, T. 26 N., R. 7 W. 
Rio Arriba County, NM 
API #30-039-22133 

Dear Mr. DeLong: 

We recently received an application requesting downhole commingling approval for the Otero Chacra and 
Blanco Mesaverde formations in the referenced well. Downhole commingling had been previously approved 
for this well on October 23, 1995. We will change our records to reflect the changed allocation factors for 
this well. Allocation for this well will be as shown below. 

Formation Gas Allocation Oil Allocation 

Chacra 7.1% 0% 

Mesaverde 92.9% 100% 

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please contact Brian Davis at (505) 599-6367. 

Sincerely, 

Duane W. Spencer 
Team Leader, Petroleum Management 

bcc: 
NMOCD, Santa Fe; DOMR; Suspense (Brian,Afmss); CA File NMNM76115 (SCR-53); 
Well File (No. 24 Candado, 1070'FSL&830'FWL, 9-26N-7W) 

07400: bwddavis"7/17/97 :x367 :CentralCandado24. ltr 


